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BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY23)

The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Tue 6/13/2023 9:28 AM

To:studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc:BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>;Nicole Alvarez
<nicole.alvarez@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * Colton  Campbell

BC ID Number * @00697279

BC Email * colton.campbell5469@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * The BCSGA Student Services Sticker Website

Tell us about you: * Went to an event on Campus

Check Semesters * Fall 2022
Spring 2023
Fall 2023

Please explain in detail why you are requesting a refund. At least 100 word statement is needed. *

I was a Dual-Enrollment student at BC. I was under the impression that my school was supposed to cover all
tuition-related costs except for books. That is how it was told anyway. I felt it unnecessary to view my account's
financial activity for that reason, so I never even knew about BCSGA Student Services. I would not like to have to
pay for a fee never brought to my attention, a fee I never knew about, and a fee for a service I never used. On
top of that, I hadn't even set foot on campus for my class until the Spring semester of 2023. Thank you for the
services, but I find them unnecessary for myself. Would you refund the charge?

I have attached evidence that my school paid for the other charges (except the health fee).

Also, in your "tell us about you" section I would not have checked any of the boxes because I don't do any of
those things, but I had to check one to turn in this form.
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